



## 2015 FEB 18 AM 10: 15 Sent Certified Mail/Return Receipt

February 13, 2015

Ms. Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

Comcast of Colorado/Florida/Michigan/New Mexico/Pennsylvania/Washington, LLC is pleased to have provided cable television service to the City of Ann Arbor. We value the good working relationship we have with the City and its elected officials.

As you may know, our franchise to provide cable television service will expire on August 26, 2017. Although we believe that PA 480 of 2006 now controls the renewal process, the purpose of this letter is to preserve our rights to the formal renewal process under Section 626 of the Federal Cable Act in the event that the State statute is amended, repealed or otherwise modified before our current franchise expires.

Accordingly, Comcast hereby gives notice that it seeks renewal of its cable television franchise pursuant to the provisions of 47 U.S.C. 546 and requests commencement of renewal proceedings pursuant to 47 U.S.C. 546(a) should a change in the State law or other circumstances necessitate doing so.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me at 734-254-1888 should you have any questions regarding this letter or our service in general.

Sincerely,

Frederick G. Eaton

Audial of Esten

Senior Manager, External Affairs

Comcast, Heartland Region

41112 Concept Drive

Plymouth, MI 48170